
  

May 31, 2022 

Lee Schmidt, Director Public Safety  

City of Pittsburgh  

414 Grant Street 

Pittsburgh, PA 15219  

  

Dear Mr. Schmidt 

Re: Waiver  

COMPANY: Matrix Consulting Group 
PROJECT:   Bureau of Police Staffing and Utilization Study  
ORDINANCE 177A.06A – Waiver   

  

The City of Pittsburgh’s Equal Opportunity Review Commission Department 

finds it satisfactory to approve the Waiver Request for Matrix Consulting Group.  They 

are comprised of highly experienced management consultants, specializing in law 

enforcement services.  Matrix Consulting Group will be dealing with confidential 

Police data that we would not want shared outside their firm with any sub-contractor, 

as well as the fact that their work is so specialized.  

  

 Sincerely,  

  

Chuck Durham  

Business Diversity Manager  

Cc: Charles Showers  

      Jennifer Olzinger 


